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COMING EVENTS 
 

June—Pipiri 
30th  Last Day Term 2 
 
 

 
July—Hōngongoi 

17th  First Day Term 3 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

30th June 2023 - Week 10   

 

Nga mihi te whānau,   
 
Well, this long winter term has come to an end and the  
children and staff are all tired and ready for a holiday.   
I am very happy with the great work that the  
children are doing and the progress being made.   
Please ask your child for an envelope that they have been given about the  
changes next term.  
We look forward to another great term - we have some great learning            
opportunities lined up, watch out for the class newsletters that will go out in the 
first week of Term 3.  
Remember to encourage your child to read during the holidays and 
check your child’s report for some other great ideas of ways to support 
them in their learning (especially on wet days), other than that I am sure 
the kids would definitely love to get outdoors and play with their friends 
and family. Don’t forget to check out the local library for events these         
holidays. 
 

 
Principal Acknowledgements: Cora in Tupuārangi for his very imaginative writing that 
he crafted this week.  Also Nelly in Waipuna-ā-rangi for a well written recount that         
included great detail.  
AWESOME effort tamariki!  
 
 

Nga mihi nui 
Whaea Debs 
Tumuaki/Principal 
 
 
 

A very happy birthday to Hope, 
Skye, Bronson & Mark  who will be 

celebrating their birthdays in the 
holidays. 

 We hope you all have a great day! 
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Miller Avenue School Contact Information 
E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 
Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Facebook: Miller Avenue School 
Skool Loop App: Simple free download: In Google Play & App Store search ‘Skool Loop’ & choose our school once 

installed. 

Enviro Team—Te Roopu Taiao… 
 

For the newly established MAS Enviro Team, Te Roopu Taiao, term 2 has been a 
busy, fun and creative time full of energy and enthusiasm.  Makaere & Bayley 
(Matariki), Shyllah & Allegra (Tupuārangi), Alfie & Rafi (Tupuānuku) have taken on 
their tasks and responsibilities as true ‘Eco Warriors’.  Miller Ave School is beginning a 
long and exciting journey in the Enviro Schools Program and with the aid of          
passionate kaiako, our tamariki are learning about our environment and how to 
make it an eco friendly place.  Recycle, Reuse, Reduce, a constant reminder for us 
all as we embrace our varied enviro program. 
At the enviro showcase held on Wednesday 21st June in the STEAM room, every 
class participated in the amazing display of enviro mahi and future creative outdoor 
projects for our tamariki to enjoy when playing.  The showcase hui invited guests 
who viewed the displays, interacted with the students and were given a tour of our 
school showing our achievements to date.   

Our school is now an Enviro Schools—Bronze recipient! 



Whakataukī 

 
 

CHANGE OF UNIFORM/CLOTHES 
As we are now in our winter months with a lot of 
water and mud around our school could you please 
provide a change of uniform/clothes in your child’s 
bag next term in case they get wet or muddy     
during the break times.  We will do our best to   
provide any spare uniform but we are limited to 
what we have available. 
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For our Enviro Group… 

Metal cake tins, muffin pans, 
utensils, bbq tools, pots & lids, 
wire racks, wire sieve, desert 

or tablespoons, wooden rolling 
pin 

Welcome to this week's PB4L message: 
The school is continuing to build on our ‘Simply the BEST’ values, with BEST being 
our acronym. This encompasses the values of Brave, Engaged, Sensible and     
Thinking to help guide our journey. 
We now want to focus on our home partnerships with whanau and caregivers. Life is 
busy for us all and we the teachers and staff at MAS appreciate your support. We  
value the reading you listen to and the forms that need to get signed. We appreciate 
you getting our Tamariki to school every day and that they have the tools and        
uniforms accessible for equitable learning and social outcomes. We have noticed a 
rise in mobile phones coming in the senior part of the school. Please be reminded that 
these are not a necessary tool for learning and in fact they are a huge distraction to 
our learning environment. If phones are required for after school use please remind 
your child to hand them into the office for safekeeping through the day. 
Students redeem their acknowledgement tokens each week. We have seen a real 
competition challenge set by some students that are redeeming their tokens toward 
house points. The winning house will have a special lunch and extra play at the end of 
the term. 
Regards 
Whaea Janes 
PB4L Team leader 

 
House Points                              
The winning house this term was Rimu with 1,860 points and they all enjoyed a special lunch on 
Wednesday.  Well done RIMU!!          
This Week’s Token Winners  
 Kauri : Hope, Marlee, Allya & Ben                         Kowhai:  Alexis, Ruby, Cora & Jackson  
Totara:  Mila, Rafi, Alfie & Oscar                           Rimu :  Mason, Naydene, Tyrone & Carbon 
 

M.A.S BEST 

values are:        

B— Brave 
E— Engaged 
S— Sensible  
T— Thinking 

He taonga ronganui te aroha 
ki te tangata   

 
Goodwill towards others is a         

precious treasure  



PUBLIC NOTICES 
 

 

OUR SCHOOL APP 
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